From: Bart Decker Flight Dir

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: December 04, 2019

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

On behalf of AeroVironment, Inc., we ask the Commission&rsquo;s continued consideration. We are
working with AFTRCC to respond to and make the revisions noted in your November 7, 2019 note. We
expect to have the matter resolved shortly.

We appreciate very much OET&rsquo;s courtesy.
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